September 2022

High Twelve International, Inc. is pleased to announce the creation of the *Ambassador Program*.

The Ambassador Program is a grassroot, individual member, program to introduce any Mason to what High Twelve has to offer! Namely, a social extension of the Masonic experience independent of the formal ritual of a Blue Lodge, a time for Brothers and spouses to meet, greet and share a meal, talk about the activities of other Masonic Organizations, and to support our 60+ year old philanthropy The Wolcott Foundation, Inc. at George Washington University, which is the oldest foundation at GWU. Additionally, members are encouraged to support the local Blue Lodges and the youth groups: DeMolay International, International Order of Rainbow for Girls and Job's Daughters International.

A wooden 'coin' has been made available for a member to give to a Mason as an encouragement invitation to a club meeting. Hopefully the local club can provide the invited guest a complimentary meal and introduce him to the membership and how High Twelve meeting works.

The 'coins' can be ordered via the international website (high12.org) merchandise page, item HTI - 42. There is no cost to the club for these 'coins' and it is hoped that they can be recycled to invite another other Brothers to a meeting.

